
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 718 
610 Farmstead Drive, Milton, ON L9T 8X5 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

SCHEDULED HOT WATER SHUT OFF 
 

Wednesday, June 28, 2023 
 

9:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 

 
 

We would like to advise all residents that Glenn Richardson Plumbing 
will be onsite to conduct a plumbing repair on Wednesday, June 28, 
2023, during the hours of 9:00 am & 4:00 pm.  
 
As a result of this, the hot water will be turned off for all units while the 
repair is being completed. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for 
your cooperation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
TAG MANAGEMENT        

For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Halton Standard Condominium Corporation No. 718                   2023 06 21 
 


